
 

 

 

      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Vintage Racing Club announces 2025 BC Historic Motor Races 

 
March 1, 2025 - The Vintage Racing Club of British Columbia (VRCBC) is very pleased 
to announce that the 36th running of its annual marquee race weekend, the British 
Columbia Historic Motor Races (BCHMR) will be held on August 16-17, 2025, at the 
Mission Raceway Park Motorsports Circuit in Mission, British Columbia, Canada. 
 
Western Canada’s Biggest Vintage Motorsport Event 
The BCHMR is the largest vintage race event in Western Canada and a significant one in the 
Pacific Northwest, with typically 100 vintage and historic racing cars, and several thousand 
spectators in attendance. This year’s event will again be co-hosted with our long-time partners, 
the Sports Car Club of British Columbia (SCCBC). Titanium Ford joins us again this year as 
our presenting sponsor. 

 
On-Track Excitement 

For 2025, the BCHMR will again feature three main Vintage race groups, one for the very 
quick open wheel and sports racing cars, and two for the sedans and sports cars that many 

fans remember from their younger days. In addition to the regular races, there will again be 
feature races for the West Coast Sprite-Midget Challenge series on Saturday and the popular 
Driver’s Edge Autosport Miata Challenge race on Sunday.  

 
Other Attractions 
The ‘Field of Dreams’ will be back on both days as well. This big classic and performance car 
display in a special spectator area is a unique show of its own. Admission is free for collector 

car owners with the option to participate in lunchtime Parade Laps by donation to our charity. 
 
Adding to the fun atmosphere are the sponsors’ booths and food concessions, plus the 

excellent grandstand viewing and informative commentary. And the parking is free! This is an 
entertaining weekend for families as well as long-time motor sports enthusiasts.  
 
Charity Support 

The VRCBC continues to support the important work of the Mission Hospice Society, who 
receive funding generated during our BCHMR weekend. 
 

Sponsorship 
Businesses interested in reaching BC automotive enthusiasts should check www.bchmr.ca for 
details on the many advertising and sponsorship opportunities. Also be sure to visit the large 

Speed Thrills Motorsport display at the 2025 Vancouver International Auto Show, March 19-23 
to learn more about local motorsport.  

 
Stay Tuned! 

Tickets will be available in advance on Eventbrite beginning April 26, as well as at the gate on 
the race weekend. Keep checking www.bchmr.ca for the latest information. 

 
Who We Are 

The VRCBC is a non-profit club of vintage sports and racing car enthusiasts. Our objectives 
are to promote local motorsport and the display of these vehicles on the racetrack. Go to 

www.vrcbc.ca for more information on the VRCBC, including how to become a member. 

https://www.sccbc.net/
http://www.bchmr.ca/
https://vancouverinternationalautoshow.com/show-features/speed-thrills/
https://www.eventbrite.ca/e/british-columbia-historic-motor-races-bchmr-vintage-car-show-tickets-801947164557?aff=oddtdtcreator
http://www.bchmr.ca/
http://www.vrcbc.ca/

